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Effect of gate closure from March 1-June 30 on recreational opportunities for visitors (Alternative B: 
Proposed Action, Direct and Indirect Effects) 

In my previous comment, I opposed Alternative Bon the grounds that: 

"the project would actually make it more difficult 'to spend time in this special place' 
(the area beyond the berm). Alternative B would install a gate at the proposed new 
site, which would be locked during the tourist season. Visitors would then need to walk 
an additional mile and a half (round trip) from the gate to the berm, just to reach the 
wild area." 

I wish to enlarge on this comment, which dealt only with the effect of gate closure on 
visits to the wilderness beyond the berm. 

The FEA (pp. 13-14) states that closing the new gate from March 1-June 30 would 
create a quiet area which "would increase visitor satisfaction for the many visitors who 
enjoy walking." However, the number of visitors who will come depends, in part, on 
whether parking fees are charged. While well-heeled tourists may be able to afford 
fees for a few visits during their vacation, local residents who walk on the road or 
hike on the trail several times a week may find themselves effectively banished for four 
months. 
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